PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT &
ACT 2005 Hort Hedland
NOTICE OF FINAL APPROVAL -
AMENDMENT NO. 4 TO

TOWN OF PORT HEDLAND
LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME NO. 7

It is hereby notified for public information, in
accordance with section 87 of the Planning and
Development Act 2005 that the Minister for Planning
approved the Town of Port Hedland Local Planning
Scheme Amendment No. 4 on 8 November 2024 for
the purpose of removing reference to Lot 5781 (18)
Schillaman Street, Wedgefield from Additional Use
A1 in Scheme area.

The approved amendment was published in the
Government Gazette on 28 January 2025.

The scheme will be available for viewing at the
Town’s Civic Centre, 13 McGregor Street, Port
Hedland, and the Town’s Depot Administration
Building, 4 Cajarina Road, Wedgefield.

Mark Dacombe
Chief Executive Officer




